NEXT MEETING-- FRIDAY FEBRUARY 8TH- Dont forget this is earlier than most meetings.

Well here it is February already. THIS IS GOING TO BE A SHORT NEWSLETTER
BECAUSE WANDA IS NOT ON LINE YET AND I DONT HAVE THE MEANS TO
DO WHAT SHE DOES.

Hope you have had a good new year so far. The club has gained several new members and there was some really good finds in January. I hope that all of you have gained some very helpfull knowledge by belonging to the club and can use it for your gain in this hobby.

IF ANYONE WANTS TO SELL THEIR SILVER I AM PAYING 7 TIMES FACE.
YOU CAN PAY YOUR CLUB DUES (WHICH ARE DUE) WITH SILVER THAT
YOU HAVE. THIS WILL BE USED FOR THE SILVER RAFFLES AND OTHER
CLUB ACTIVITIES.

WE WILL HAVE A GUEST SPEAKER AT THE CLUB MEETING SO PLAN ON ATTENDING.

We will still take pictures and your finds that you return for the Hall Of Fame.

Remember the SHOOTOUT ON APRIL 25TH, 26TH AND 27TH. We are still giving away

\$5,000 grand prize plus many, many, many more prizes. Go to our web site at www.gsbsdaytonahunt.com.

REMEMBER THAT THE CLUB DUES ARE DUE. THEY ARE \$25 FOR THE YEAR AND A ONE TIME MEMBERSHIP OF \$15. IF YOU ARE PAYING BY CHECK MAKE THE CHECK OUT TO LONA LEIST NOT TO THE CLUB.

Also REMEMBER THAT WE STILL ARE COLLECTING ITEMS FOR THE SHELTER. JUST BRING IN A COUPLE OF ITEMS OF FOOD OR PERSONAL ITEMS.

If you see someone you dont recognize, speak to them and make them fell welcome.

We need to remember our members who need our prayers. Don Hurtig and Nancy Schimmel.

If we have not seen your smiling face for a while, we have missed you, then come to the meeting and bring a stranger.

President Ray Leist

WE WILL MEET AND EAT AT COLORADO STEAK HOUSE (JUST NORTH OF THE MEETING PLACE)

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO EAT WITH US WE WOULD LIKE TO SEE YOU. BYOM.

THE CLUB MEETS THE 2ND FRIDAY OF EACH MONTH AT THE SANFORD GARDEN CLUB, ABOUT 2 BLOCKS SOUTH OF LAKE MARY BLVD ON THE EAST SIDE OF 17-92. FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT BILL SHACKELFORD AT 407-323-2954 OR RAY LEIST AT 386-428-3401.